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19th November, 2021 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

I hope you have had a good week. This week in school the younger children were visited by the hedgehog Man 

which caused great excitement and enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

Today we been supporting Children in Need. It is lovely to see 

the children wearing something spotted or yellow or even 

both!  Thank you very much for your donations which we 

collected via the Pudsey Bear on the playground. If you wish, 

you can still donate via: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5847 

 

We will let you know how much we raised in school in next week’s newsletter. 

Uniform 

We know it must be very frustrating when your child returns home without an item of school uniform and we do try 

our very best to send the children home with everything they own. However, we have a huge pile of unnamed uniform 

items. Please help us by checking to see if your child’s uniform is named, especially the jumpers, sweatshirts and 

cardigans. 

Christmas 

Shhh! We are not quite ready to be mentioning Christmas just yet but the BSA have been working tirelessly on 

arrangements. Further details of in school activities (Hampers, surprise presents), carol service and non-uniform days 

(3rd December) will come out next week. 
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Flu Nasal Vaccine 

Many children had the Flu nasal vaccine this week but if your child was absent or you’ve changed you mind you can 

book the vaccine here: 

The Immunisation Service have recently attended your school for the Flu Nasal Spray. If you have already completed a form 

and your child missed it in school, you will have received a separate email with clinic booking instructions and do not need to 

complete another form. 

However, If your child did not receive the flu vaccination, and you would like them to be vaccinated, it’s not too late. Please 

ensure that you complete an online consent form, if you have not already done so. The online consent form will re-open at 

11am today and is available for completion. 

How do I consent / 

refuse to my child 

having these 

vaccinations? 

1. Visit the following web address: www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

2. Enter and confirm your preferred email address – you will receive a confirmation email 

following submission of the consent form. 

3. Enter the school code: SX125819 

4. Complete and submit the consent form, indicating your choice of consent - Please 

ensure you provide the child’s registered address and GP. 

How do I book an 

appointment for my 

child to be 

vaccinated? 

1. Click the link in automated email you will receive on submission of your completed 

consent form(s) to book an appointment at one of our Community Catch up Clinics, for 

your child to receive the vaccination(s) – You will require your booking reference number 

which can be found in the email. 

2. Arrange for an adult to accompany your child to their clinic appointment. 

 

Sports 

Our first interschool sports competition takes place next week and I would to wish all our tag rugby players good luck. I 

hope they have a very enjoyable afternoon. 

I wish you all an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards, 
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